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6 December 2019

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-11625-3bfac722@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew
Response to official information request for follow up data leaks

| refer to your request for official information received [date] relating to [topic]. We have processed your
request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response
following each heading.

1. Why did PCC not report the data leak to CERT NZ?
= The lead was not an IT security breach.

2. Does PCC Consider that the data leak to be a IT Security issue?

L No.

3. If PCC does not consider the data leak to be an IT Security issue, what does it consider it to
be.

u The leak was a personal decision made by the person who shared it.

4. Does PCC know how the confidential email sent from the CEO to Councillors was leaked to
the media. If it does, how was it leaked?

= No. As we have advised you previously, an internal review of Porirua City Council emails show it
was not leaked by staff.

Please note that in the interests of openness and transparency we will publish our response to your
request on the council’'s website www.poriruacity.govt.nz/your-council/geting-involved/request-official-
information.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson,
Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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